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SHAC MEETING November 3, 2020 

Called to order by Eve Spearman @ 6:00pm 

Eve Spearman, Heidi Brittain, Sue Brown, Mary Moss, Deb Harner, Carmalisa Maples, Cassie 
Street, and Sherelle Shaw 

There was some technical issues with Zoom link 

Minutes from last meeting will be emailed out for board approval. 

Sue Brown - reviewed some health training. Suggested doing a school health index - This will 
show how we are doing and where we need improvement. This could be done by the next 
meeting. Waiting for changes from the state to address our program. Wanting AIM for Success 
for 5th graders. 

Cassie Street - discussed drug intervention. Talked about Red Ribbon Week and what the 
campuses received. All the campuses utilized the Vape videos. Everything was offered virtually 
to all students. Counselors had Youtube playlists to choose from. 

Deb Harner - a lot of this area is at a standstill due to waiting on state discussions. 

No Health Fair this year due to COVID. We had a group last year working on school safety 
for SB11. We are also looking at bringing the health program back to the high school. 

Eve asked if anyone had any more topics to discuss or new business?

 Adjourned by Eve Spearman @ 6:24. 


